TO: Whom It May Concern

FROM: Nick Brozek r& >
Land Use and Zoning Supervisor @%VOO/ 60%/77%
Redwood County Environmental Office Environmental

DATE: August 10, 2020

RE: Notice of Public Hearing on Application for Conditional Use Permit

You are receiving this notice because you were previously were sent a notice of a public hearing
on this matter, and/or you attended the Planning Commission meeting on Monday, July 27, at
which said public hearing was convened. At said meeting, the Planning Commission decided to
table the matter in order to gather additional information.

The matter in question is an Application for Conditional Use Permit submitted by Jason Behrendt,
pursuant to Redwood County Code of Ordinances, Title XV, Section 153.142(A)(30). Mr.
Behrendt is proposing to operate a dead farm stock transfer station on a 50’ x 60’ concrete slab
with 6’ tall block sides, on the following described real property, situated in the County of
Redwood, State of Minnesota, to wit:

The north 420 feet of the east 598 feet of the Northeast Quarter of the Northeast
Quarter (NE1/4 NE1/4), of Section 24, Township 112 North, Range 37 West,
Sheridan Township.

This notice is to inform you that the hearing will be reconvened at 1:00 p.m. on Monday,
August 31, 2020, at the Board Room in the Redwood County Government Center located at 403
South Mill Street, Redwood Falls, MN 56283.

If you have any comments or questions regarding this matter, please contact the Redwood County
Environmental  Office by  telephone at (507) 637-4023, via email at
Eovironmentalco.redwood.mn.us, or by mail at Redwood County Environmental Office, P.O.
Box 130, Redwood Falls, MN 56283, and/or attend the public hearing at the time and date set forth
above.

Cc:  Jason Behrendt

Redwood County Government Center - Environmental Department
P.O0 Box 130 Redwood Falls, MN 56283
(507) 637-4023 redwoodcounty-mn.us Environmental@co.redwood.mn.us



